
RECAP - 72 HOUR SHORT FILM CHALLENGE 2024 
The A3F 72 Hour Short Film Challenge took place February 16-19, 2024. 

Forty-three teams participated with 35 films beating the 72 hour deadline.  
The Top 20 films then made their World Premier on February 29 at AMC 
Theaters in downtown Phoenix to a SOLD-OUT audience! 

“To see over 350 people come out to support these talented filmmakers and 
bring such amazing energy to the screening was simply awesome!” Said Jae 
Staats, A3F Director.  “The energy was electric, a night to surely remember.” 

The Theme of this year’s challenge was A Defining Moment, the Line of 
Dialogue, “We all have a story to tell.” and the Prop was a Microphone.  “Not 
only was I impressed by the creative ideas the teams used with the 
Guidelines,” said Assistant Director Jason Francois, “but the overall quality of 
the films this year was outstanding.” 

Another inspiring festival in the books and now it’s time to get ready for our 
20th Anniversary in February 2025! 

“Great event last night!  Let’s do it again next year for sure.” — Phil Bradstock, 
Phoenix Film Office

The A3F
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“Once again you 
and your team 

knocked it out of 
the park! Thank you 
for putting this on 

and next year’s 
challenge can’t 

come fast enough!” 
— Tyler Elder 

“This festival has no 
idea how much 

they have inspired 
these 4 kids.  I’m 

still in utter shock. 
Thank you so much 
A3F for everything 

you do!” — 
Michelle Wolett 

www.THEA3F.net
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http://thea3f.net/test/pastevents/2024_results.pdf
http://thea3f.net/test/pastevents/2024_teams.pdf
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